
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

The children have two weekly CLIC (arithmetic) quizzes. One contains 

questions linked to their current and previous learning. Scoring 10/10 for 

3 consecutive weeks means they move to the next level. The other is a 

timed Learn Its quiz. We will start sending these home next week for you 

to monitor your child’s progress and help them with their next steps. 

 

Here are the current Learn Its: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for keeping our construction areas topped up with boxes. 

We have plenty of cereal boxes at the moment; we welcome any 

smaller boxes and containers – thank you.  

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Newsletter 

20th January 2023  


